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I am an Oregon registered voter and support sensible gun ownership reform. 

Magazines with 10 or more rounds are not necessary and completing background 

checks before being allowed to purchase a firearm is just common sense. 

HB 3075-1 will help ensure a smoother and more rapid implementation of Measure 

114 which I and a majority of Oregon voters support. 

Let’s get Measure 114 implemented now! 

Thank you. 


